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Remainder regarding the Syllabus Review

Marudai Muthaiah <mmarudai@yahoo.co.in> Fri, Jan 26, 2018 at 8:24 PM
Reply-To: Marudai Muthaiah <mmarudai@yahoo.co.in>
To: "Deans office, St. Xaviers College, TN" <sxcdeansoffice@gmail.com>

Dear Dr. S. P. Victor,

thank you very much for providing an opportunity to review the syllabus. | have attached the suggestions to review the
syllabus.

| am foreign to English.

With kind regards,

M.Marudai..

On Wednesday, 13 December 2017 12:31 PM, "Deans office, St. Xaviers College, TN" <sxcdeansoffice@gmail.com>
wrote:
Dear Professor,
Greetings from St. Xavier's College, Palayamkottai.
Thank you very much for accepting to be the reviewer of our syllabus. As we have to
get ready for our Board of Studies meeting, kindly send your review report to this mail on or before
20-12-17. Payment will be done on receiving the report and the receipt.
Kindly ignore this mail if you have sent the report and receipt already.
Thanks for your cooperation.

Dr. S. P. Victor,

Dean of Sciences,

St. Xavier's College,
Palayamkottai.
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